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Patrick D. McCabe 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
 

Dear Akron Parents and Families,  
 
Our district has established plans for picking up Chromebooks and Chromebook chargers/power cords (if 
needed) for Grades K through 12 only.  The district will also be distributing one mask for each student and 
food service meal information.  Students will need to bring their charged Chromebook to school on days they 
are attending in-person. 
 
UPK Students 
Students enrolled in the UPK program will have their Chromebooks distributed in classrooms during the first 
two days of school.  
 
New Students to Akron Central School District including Kindergarten 
New enrolled students should pick up their district issued Chromebook, Charger, and mask during the 
designated pick up dates. 
 
Newly enrolled students and Kindergarten students will receive a Technology Welcome Packet along with 
their items. This packet will include login credentials and instructions.  
 
Procedures 
Families can choose any day and any time for pick up. This is a “drive thru” process and no cars should be 
parked for this pick up process.  
 
When? 
Thursday, August 27th from 8:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
Friday, August 28th from 8:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
 
To adhere to all recent safety recommendations, we have arranged the pick up so you do not need to get out 
of your car. 
 
Where? 
Front Bus Loop 
 
Parents will enter the Akron bus loop from Bloomingdale Avenue and pull forward as far as possible towards 
the main entrance. Please move forward as spaces become available. 
 
As parents or family members pull forward, please have your child’s/children’s name written on a paper and 
the grade level they are entering for the 2020-2021 school year. Runners will bring the devices to your 
vehicle. 
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Students are encouraged to log into their Chromebooks before school to ensure devices are working properly. 
Any family or student with questions or issues with their Chromebooks should contact the Technology 
Department at (716) 542-5045 or email akronitdept@akronk12.org. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Akron Administrative Team  
Todd Esposito, Elementary School Principal 
Caroline Kos, Elementary School Assistant Principal 
Joseph Caprio, Middle School Principal  
Stephen Dimitroff, Interim High School Principal  
Timothy Dunham, Director of Special Education 
Dr. Taweepon Farrar, Director of Educational Services 
Douglas Dailey, Technology Department Coordinator 
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